Bill Hooper Memorial ACBO Golf Classic ACBO Golf Tournament Offers Good Times and Good Company!

AWARDS, RECEPTION & DINNER SPONSORED BY



An INCREDIBLE Opportunity for Networking – Both Member to Member and Member to Vendor REGISTER ONLINE BY Noon on Monday, May 14th



It's Tee Time!

The 2018 Spring ACBO Conference Golf Tournament is scheduled for **Sunday, May 20, 2018** at the Windsor Golf Club in Sonoma County, CA. Join us! We plan for yet another outstanding tournament. Whether you've participated before or this is your first experience, you will not be disappointed.

Windsor's par 72 championship course has played host to several PGA Nike Tour events, giving the course a unique cachet that lets golfers follow in the footsteps of the pros. A challenging layout traverses a year-round creek, lakes and oak trees, all open to a sprawling sky that has witnessed golfers shake their fists in both jubilation and dejection at this never routine 6,650-yard course. For more information, go to http://www.windsorgolf.com.

The tournament will begin at 1:00 p.m. and will be preceded by a boxed lunch. The day will conclude with a reception, dinner and awards. The cost this year is just \$75.00 for ACBO members and \$115.00 for vendors and includes lunch, dinner, awards, range balls, green fees and carts. The company and good times you will have are free! The format will be a modified scramble with a scheduled tee time start.

Vendors: This is a great opportunity for you to invite and/or host your favorite CBO or one you would like to meet.

Reservations and payments must be made at http://www.acbo.org/i4a/pages/index.cfm?pageID=3524 by noon on Monday, May 14, 2018.

Contact MeetingWise LLC at (310) 937-9473 or admin@meetingwise.net with any questions.

If you have requests for specific individuals to be included in your foursome, please include that information in your reservation. Foursomes will be made up of members and vendors. If you haven't played in this tournament in the past three years, it would be helpful to us if you gave us a feel for your skill level (or handicap) in your email as well. Additional details will be emailed to all registered golfers late the week of May 14th.

Whether you participate in the tournament or not, you are invited to the Sunday evening reception/dinner as a conference attendee and will have a chance to RSVP for the event prior to the conference.

We look forward to seeing you there! Fred Williams, Tournament Chair